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Dear Petition Nominee:

Thank you for your interest in becoming a potential member of Redstone Federal Credit 
Union’s Board of Directors. We appreciate your participation and interest. In February 2022, 
three director positions will become vacant.  

Below you will find the necessary information required by Redstone Federal Credit Union® 
(RFCU®) to complete your nomination by petition. These items must be received at RFCU 
postmarked by midnight, or hand delivered by 5:00 p.m., at the Wynn Drive Office on 
Monday, December 6, 2021.

1. A brief statement of qualifications and biographical data.
This should include your full name and any information you feel properly describes yourself
and what your qualifications are, through employment, community work, clubs, etc. This
statement should be limited to a maximum of 250 words. However, please note that due to
space limitations on the displayed election posters, your information may be edited.

2. A notarized, signed letter of agreement stating you are willing to serve on the Board of
Directors of RFCU if elected.

3. A signed petition with at least 500 signatures of primary RFCU members.
Please use the form provided in this packet as your petition. Feel free to make copies of
the form as needed. All of the information on the form must be completed for each signing
primary member. When obtaining the needed signatures, please keep in mind that the
signature, telephone number and address must be legible. If the entry cannot be verified, it
will not be considered in the final count of required signatures. Obtaining signatures within
30 feet of the entrance of any Redstone Federal Credit Union building, ATM, or drive-up,
or otherwise disturbing the membership and daily business of the Credit Union, is strictly
prohibited.

Again, thank you for your interest in Redstone Federal Credit Union’s Board of Directors 
election. If you have any further questions, please contact the Credit Union at 256-837-6110 or 
800-234-1234.

Sincerely,

Joseph H. Newberry
President/CEO



Postmarked, or hand delivered by 5:00 p.m. to the Wynn Drive Office, on Monday, December 6, 2021.

Please print the name and address of the nominee in the paragraph below.

To the Secretary of the Board of Directors of Redstone Federal Credit Union®:

We, the undersigned, hereby petition Redstone Federal Credit Union to place __________________________________________________________________________ (Name) of 
____________________________________________________________________________ (Address) on the ballot to nominate him/her for one of the Redstone Federal Credit 
Union Board of Director positions expiring in 2021. We, the undersigned, understand that in order for the above to be placed on the ballot, five hundred (500) primary members of 
Redstone Federal Credit Union must provide name, telephone number, address and signature, and a petition must be presented for each candidate. All information provided on a 
petition is subject to verification.  Any information that cannot be verified will be excluded and such exclusion may result in disqualification of the petition.

MEMBER NAME (print) TELEPHONE NUMBER ADDRESS SIGNATURE

This information is being gathered for membership verification purposes only by Redstone Federal Credit Union.


